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        more photos from the ceremony 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Heinz Kempf (President) and Irene Mayfield (Ladies Auxiliary President) 
of Legion Branch 15 
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Memorial for the Centenary Commemoration of the award of the 
Victoria Cross to Sergeant Major Robert Hill Hanna for bravery at Hill 
70, Lens, France on August 21, 1917 and who later moved and lived in 
Mt. Lehman.  Memorial is placed on a pedestal behind the Abbotsford 
Cenotaph  pws photo 
 

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Veteran Carly Mayfield                             Comrade Harvey Goodwin (provided 
transportation to take veterans and comrades to the ceremony)  

 
                                      photos: Cathy St. John 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
           
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     "Comrade Veteran Doc"                        Comrade Mike Müeller 
 
                                  photos: Cathy St. John 
 

 

 
         Comrade Veteran John Molnar and his sons                       
                     photo: Cathy St. John 

   Pensive pose at Remembrance Day  
       photo: Graham Evan McDonell 
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